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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

The manuscript is well, concisely and coherently presented. The title reflects the main 

subject of the manuscript and the abstract summarizes the work described in the 

manuscript.  I suggest improving the Case presentation in order to describe how the 

follow-up to the patient was carried out.  It is clear that the diagnosis of mammary-type 

myofibroblastoma is anatomopathological, but in the discussion, given the rarity of the 

case, it would be appropriate to describe the preoperative (possible imaging study) and 

postoperative management of this tumor (clinical and/or imaging at follow-up?).  In its 

entirety, the manuscript is interesting for the uniqueness of the case described, and as 

indicated by the authors, the anatomopathological characteristics of the tumor must be 

taken into account in the diagnosis of mammary-type myofibroblastoma. 

 


